
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ANZAC Day Mid-Morning Service 
 

On Monday 25 April 2016 the Anzac Day Mid-Morning Service will once again be 

held at the Currumbin RSL Cenotaph. 

  

I would like to take this opportunity of inviting PBC students to march at this 

service. 

 

The March: 

 Assembles in Winders Park, Duringan Street Currumbin at 10.40am, 

departing at 10.55am 

 Followed by the Mid-Morning service at the Currumbin-Palm Beach RSL 

Cenotaph at 11.15am  

 

Students wishing to represent the school in the ANZAC Day March are required to 

wear their full school uniform. 

 

I hope you are able to join us on this special occasion of remembrance. 

 

If your student wishes to participate, please respond by Monday 18 April 2016 by 

emailing events@pbc-shs.eq.edu.au or telephoning 07 5525 9340. 

 

 

 

 

Stephen Loggie 

Executive Principal 
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